
Debbie Charles Recognized by Business First

Congratulations to Debbie Charles, Nurse at West Central School, for
being recognized by Business First Newspaper as one of the 2022
'Healthcare Heroes.' Debbie will be featured later this year in Business
First for her outstanding work, including excellent services and
support to students, families and staff during the pandemic.
Congratulations to Debbie and thanks for all you do!!!
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